Dup an

SỞ GD & ĐT HÀ NỘI TRƯỜNG THPT SÓC SƠN

Mã đề: 101 ĐỀ KIỂM TRA HỌC KÌ I NĂM HỌC 2023-2024 MÔN TIẾNG ANH LỚP 10 Thời gian làm bài: 45

			:	Số báo danh: .	
	form of the verbs	in brackets			
Câu 1:	0.1 6: 1 /	··· C	was writing		
Hurry up, Linh!	Other friends (wa	it) for us. <i>(</i> 0	are wanting		
Câu 2:	1 1. / 1		Cianda in the flame	mandan to	Mary
She permits her	little daughter (pla	ay) with her	friends in the flower	er garden. 10 p	nug
Câu 3:		1	· to ano		
The girl asked he	er parents (give)_	her some adv	nce. ou give		
Câu 4:	1 6 1	11 1 11	I the voices.	io standing	
I (stand)1	near the fence who	en suddenly I heard	the voices.	a meaner of	
Câu 5:		xiere killed	' 1 - 1 - TI'	-1.: J Massa	alei in Assaugt 1045
More than 120,0	000 people (kill)	by the two at	omic bombs in Hiro	snima and Nagas	aki in August, 1945.
Câu 6:	will prote	a			
I hope we (prote	ect) our nati	ural resources bette	er in the future.		
Câu 7:	exciting	opportunities in ou			
They are (excite)volunteer	opportunities in of	ir community.		
Câu 8:	doel	rcise in the morning			
My son usually	(do)exer	rcise in the morning	g.	a ath ana	
	d the stress patter	n of which is aiffe	rent from that of th	e others.	
Câu 9:			C aulius	(I) rolov	
A. effort	B. m	ajor	C. online	(D) relax	
Câu 10:			C	(D) issue	
A. decide	B. ac	lopt	C. protect		una Thana ana mana
		ate word from the	box. (Each word ca	n be usea only of	nce. There are more
words than need				1	
community	adopt	emission	meaningless	judges	non-governmental carbon footprint
	talented	eliminated	impact	Juages	carbon jooiprim
Câu 11:	1:6-	stula haaayaa it ia	and for the environ	mont adopt	
More people	a green me	style because it is g	good for the environ	intent.	
Câu 12:	1	dl blo oo	ntuibutions to bolni	na naody naonla	annaana
	businessmen nave	e made valuable co	ntributions to helpi	ng needy people.	generals
Câu 13:	1 6	th	V talant above 111	tree	
She has joined to	he panel of	on the popular 1	V talent show. Jud	iges to	
Cau 14:			vestment in our	mmunny	e who live in it
Both community	y service and voiu	nteerism are an inv	estment in our	and the people	e who live in it.
Câu 15:	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·		una fuama th	a contact a lim	inatod
The contestants	receiving the few	est viewers' votes a	are from the	le contest. Lari	ili wieu
Her story is non	sense. It seems	to me. Med	aning less to find a solution to		
Câu 17:	. Volunteer			41 blam af	and human
Many internatio	nal organ	izations are trying	to find a solution to	the problem of w	orid nunger.
Câu 18:	1 11 1 11	1 1 1 1 1	he you proc	carbon a	wotorint.
Small changes i	n your daily habit	s can help reduce to	ne you proc	luce. Cod of the	0007
Menn the pussing	se with envoye inc	best option jo. en			
Establish	ning more environ	mentally friendly (19) at nome 1	s a great way to in	ve more sustainably,
			matives to the land	and people around	d you and help those
	nity green their liv		maiahharhar 1 (20)		refact for some tall
First, pla	ant lots of trees. Fi	ind an area in your	neighborhood (20)	would be pe	to group of
woody plants. P	lanting new trees	is a great way to le	t nature (21) l	and again and get	a group of
		n your plants grow tats, and clean the a	larger, they'll help	coor your neighbo	omood, comoat
cumate change	toster living nahi	iais, and clean the a	111.		

your community, clandfill often ends	arry a small trash bag with you up in a stream, which can be	ou to pick up waste. Trasi	you are on a walk or jog around h that isn't bound for recycling or a Participate in an organized litter or
	or create your own. ust a few simple ways to prote	ect the environment when	re you live.
Câu 19:			
A. hobbies	B. solutions	C. efforts	(D) habits
Câu 20:			0
(A) that	B. where	C. who	D. when
Câu 21:	D. WHOLE	O. Mile	
A. taking	B. to taking	C. to take	(D) take
Câu 22:	D. to taking	e. to take	S tunto
A. While	B. Because	C. And	D. Although
	B. Decause	C. Allu	D. Millough
Câu 23:	(B) harmful	C. harmless	D. useful
A. useless			
	r phrase that is CLOSEST in	i meaning to the undert	theu part in the sentence.
Câu 24:	1. Tile in the heath line	tanina ta alaggiaal muusia	og this halps me shill out
	y at work, I lie in the bath list		
A. judge	B. perform	C) relax	D. revise
Câu 25:			1 11 11 11 11 11 11 11
			ch combines singing and dancing.
(A) old	B. similar	C. amazing	D. wonderful
	nd sentence so that it has the	same meaning as the g	iven one
Câu 26: They water	er the flowers every day.		
The flowersor.e.	watered everyde	acq	
Cau 27: She intend	is to buy the car.	· ·	
She is q.ourq	o buy the car.		
Cân 28. During hi	s presentation the audience r	aised a lot of interesting	questions for the topic.
While he was	no senting the audience	ce raised a lot a	ginterether questing ger the
Câu 29: I find it in	teresting to do volunteer wor	k.	
I am interested	d. in doing volunte	er xxxxle	10 pi C
	uitable response to complete		
	Mary are talking about their v		
	we go to the music festival t		
- Mary: "	we go to the maste restrict t	omg	
A. Help yourself.		B. Go ahead.	
		D. That's a good	idea
C. It's my pleasure	an are talking about their vac	0	idea.
	d you went on a volunteer trip		;+9"
,	a you went on a volunteer tri	p to Ha Glang. How was	It:
- Lan: "Amazing!		D I 1: 1-14::	
A. Don't mention i		B. I didn't enjoy i	
CI am so happy a		D. No doubt abou	
	lined word or phrase (A, B, C	C or D) that needs correc	cting
Câu 32:			
This story with tra	gic ending made me crying.		
A. ending	B. made	C. with	(D) crying
Câu 33:			
You can buy the tie	ckets for the show at the gate	, but you can purchase th	em online.
A. them	B but	C. can buy	D. for
Câu 34:	0		
	nology was still not invent in	the 19th century.	
A. was	J	(B) invent	
C the 10th century		D. The hydrogen	

OLM.VN

Câu 35:

101

He was walking along the corridor when he was seeing a job advertisement on the notice board.

A. was walking

B. when

C. on

(D) was seeing

Read the following passage and choose the best answer for each of the following questions

Doing some forms of voluntary work has never been more popular with people in Britain. Over 20 million people <u>engaged in</u> voluntary activities in 2013. Volunteering means giving up time to do work of benefit to the community. It can take many forms, from working with children with learning difficulties, or in an animal hospital, or planting trees. When London won its bid to host the 2012 Olympics, up to 70,000 volunteers were needed to help ensure that the games were a success.

Volunteers can be anyone of any age. Students and full-time workers often manage to get involved in some voluntary work. But what motivates volunteers? Some do <u>it</u> for a sense of selflessness while others find they have free time available. Many mention the opportunity to get to know people they would not normally meet.

A relatively new phenomenon is the hope of meeting new friends or even a life partner through volunteering. In a recent British survey, 20% of 18-24 year-olds and 8% of over-65s said their love lives had improved since they began volunteering. The same poll found that nearly half of volunteers enjoyed improved health and fitness, a quarter lost weight - especially those working with children or doing conservation projects - and two-thirds felt less stressed. So, it seems volunteering may improve your life, and you may even find the person of your dreams.

Câu 36:

Which of the following is the closest in meaning to the phrase "engaged in" in the first paragraph?

A. raised

B. appreciated

C participated in

D. donated to

Câu 37:

Which of the following is NOT TRUE according to the passage?

A. Volunteer may help you find your life partner.

B. Volunteering may improve your health.

C. Volunteering may help you lose weight.

D Volunteering may help you become famous.

Câu 38:

Which is NOT a form of voluntary work?

A. Taking part in planting trees.

B. Improving people's love lives

C. Working in an animal hospital

D. Helping children with learning difficulties

Câu 39:

What is the passage mainly about?

A Volunteering in Britain

C. Forms of voluntary work

Câu 40:

What does the word "it" in paragraph 2 refer to?

A. free time

C. opportunity

B. Volunteering – a new phenomenon

D. Opportunities to do voluntary work

B) voluntary work

D. age

Dap an

SỞ GD & ĐT HÀ NỘI TRƯỜNG THPT SÓC SƠN

ĐỂ KIỂM TRA HỌC KÌ I NĂM HỌC 2023-2024 MÔN TIẾNG ANH LỚP 10 Thời gian làm bài: 45

...... Số báo danh:

Họ và ten:		ьор	Do out man
Read the passage and c	hoose the best option fo	or each blank	most way to live more sustainably
Establishing mo	re environmentally frien	dly (1) at nome is a g	reat way to live more sustainably,
and you can widen your	reach by extending tho	se initiatives to the land and	d people around you and help those
in your community gree First, plant lots of	of trees. Find an area in	your neighborhood (2)	would be perfect for some tall,
woody plants. Planting	new trees is a great way	to let nature (3) hold	again and get a group of neighbors
working together. When	n your plants grow large	r, they'll help cool your nei	ghborhood, combat climate change,
foster living habitats, ar	nd clean the air.		
Second nick un	litter. Look for litter be	yond the park, too. (4)	you are on a walk or jog around
your community, carry	a small trash bag with y	ou to pick up waste. Trash	that isn't bound for recycling or a
landfill often ends up in	a stream, which can be	(5) to aquatic life. Pa	rticipate in an organized litter or
river cleanup event or c	reate your own.		
These are just a few sin	ple ways to protect the	environment where you liv	e.
Câu 1:			
A. habits	B. hobbies	C. solutions	D. efforts
Câu 2:			
A. who	B. that	C. where	D. when
Câu 3:			
A. take	B. taking	C. to take	D. to taking
Câu 4:			D 111 11
A. Because	B. And	C. Although	D. While
Câu 5:			
A. harmless	B. useful	C. harmful	D. useless
Give the correct form of	of the verbs in brackets		
Câu 6:			
They are (excite)	volunteer opportunities	s in our community.	
Câu 7:			: 121
	ple (kill) by the t	wo atomic bombs in Hirosi	nima and Nagasaki in August, 1945.
Câu 8:			
I (stand) near the	e fence when suddenly I	heard the voices.	
Câu 9:			
	exercise in the m	orning.	
Câu 10:		1	
	our natural resources	s better in the future.	
Câu 11:		11 6: 1: 4- 6	and an
	aughter (play) wi	th her friends in the flower	garden.
Câu 12:	0		
Hurry up, Linh! Other	friends (wait) for	us.	
Câu 13:			
The girl asked her pare	nts (give) her sor	ne advice.	
Choose the most suita	ble response to complete	e the exchanges.	
Câu 14: Tom and Mar	y are talking about their	weekend plan.	
	go to the music festival	tonight?	
- Mary: ""		R Help vourself	
A. That's a good idea.		B. Help yourself.D. Go ahead.	
C. It's my pleasure.		D. Ob allead.	

Câu 15: Tan ai	nd Lan are talki	ng about their vaca	ation.		102
- Tan: "Lan, I h	neard you went	on a volunteer trip	to Ha Giang. How w	as it?"	102
- Lan: "Amazir		•			
A. No doubt ab			B. Don't mention	on it.	
C. I didn't enjo			D. I am so happ	py about it.	
Fill each bland	y 10. k with an annro	priate word from	the box. (Each word	can be used only	once. There are more
words than ne		priate word from	me bom (Zmon morn		
community	adopt	emission	meaningless	volunteer	non-governmental
	talented	eliminated	impact	judges	carbon footprint
generous	ititemea	cuminatea	impact	1 June 8	
Câu 16:	tre comico and s	olunteerism are ar	investment in our _	and the peo	ople who live in it.
	ty service and v	Offineerisin are an			
Câu 17:	a maniving the	favort viewers' vot	tes are from	the contest.	
	s receiving the i	iewest viewers voi			
Câu 18:	the manal of	on the popula	ar TV talent show		
	the panel of	on the popula	at I v talent show.		
Câu 19:	It access	a to me			
	nsense. It seem	s to me.			
Câu 20:	hardwagaman l	hava mada valuahl	e contributions to hel	ning needy neon	le.
	_ businessmen	nave made valuabl	e continuations to her	ping needy peop	
Câu 21:		-1-it holm modu	as the you pr	oduce	
	in your daily na	abits can help redu	ce the you pr	oduce.	
Câu 22:		1:C-+-l- bassuss i	t is good for the envir	ronment	
	a green	lifestyle because i	t is good for the envir	omnent.	
Câu 23:			ing to find a solution	to the problem of	f world hunger
Many internati	ional or	ganizations are try	ing to find a solution	recting	i world fluffger.
	iderlined word	or phrase (A, B, C	or D) that needs cor	recung	
Câu 24:				amont on the noti	ca board
	g along the cor	ridor when he was	seeing a job advertise	ement on the not	ce board.
A. on			B. when		
C. was seeing			D. was walkin	g	
Câu 25:				tham online	
			but you can purchase	D. th	om
A. for	1	B. can buy	C. but	D. til	em
Câu 26:			1 10th		
		still not invent in	the 19 th century.		
A. the 19th cer	ntury		B. The hydrog		
C. was			D. invent		
Câu 27:					
This story wit		made me crying.		D	:41.
A. made		B. ending	C. crying	D. w	ıın
Choose the w	ord the stress p	attern of which is	different from that of	the others.	
Câu 28:				_	•
A. online]	B. major	C. effort	D. re	lax
Câu 29:					
A. protect		B. issue	C. decide	D. ac	
Choose the w	ord or phrase th	hat is CLOSEST is	n meaning to the und	lerlined part in t	he sentence.
Câu 30:					
Chau van sing	ging is an ancie	nt form of Vietnan	nese performance art	which combines	singing and dancing.
A. wonderful	1	B. old	C. similar	D. ar	mazing
Câu 31:					
After a stressf	ful day at work,	I lie in the bath lis	tening to classical mu	isic as this helps	me <u>chill out</u> .
A. perform		B. judge	C. relax	D. re	evise

102

Read the following passage and choose the best answer for each of the following questions

Doing some forms of voluntary work has never been more popular with people in Britain. Over 20 million people engaged in voluntary activities in 2013. Volunteering means giving up time to do work of benefit to the community. It can take many forms, from working with children with learning difficulties, or in an animal hospital, or planting trees. When London won its bid to host the 2012 Olympics, up to 70,000 volunteers were needed to help ensure that the games were a success.

Volunteers can be anyone of any age. Students and full-time workers often manage to get involved in some voluntary work. But what motivates volunteers? Some do <u>it</u> for a sense of selflessness while others find they have free time available. Many mention the opportunity to get to know people they would not normally meet.

A relatively new phenomenon is the hope of meeting new friends or even a life partner through volunteering. In a recent British survey, 20% of 18-24 year-olds and 8% of over-65s said their love lives had improved since they began volunteering. The same poll found that nearly half of volunteers enjoyed improved health and fitness, a quarter lost weight - especially those working with children or doing conservation projects - and two-thirds felt less stressed. So, it seems volunteering may improve your life, and you may even find the person of your dreams.

Câu 32:

Which of the following is NOT TRUE according to the passage?

- A. Volunteering may improve your health.
- B. Volunteering may help you become famous.
- C. Volunteering may help you lose weight.
- D. Volunteer may help you find your life partner.

Câu 33:

Which of the following is the closest in meaning to the phrase "engaged in" in the first paragraph?

A. participated in

B. appreciated

C. raised

D. donated to

Câu 34:

Which is NOT a form of voluntary work?

A. Improving people's love lives

- B. Helping children with learning difficulties
- C. Taking part in planting trees.
- D. Working in an animal hospital

Câu 35:

What is the passage mainly about?

A. Opportunities to do voluntary work

C. Volunteering in Britain

B. Forms of voluntary work

D. Volunteering - a new phenomenon

Câu 36:

C. age

What does the word "it" in paragraph 2 refer to?

A. opportunity

B. voluntary work

D. free time

Complete the second sentence so that it has the same meaning as the given one

Câu 37: I find it interesting to do volunteer work.

I am

Câu 38: They water the flowers every day.

The flowers

Câu 39: During his presentation, the audience raised a lot of interesting questions for the topic.

While he was

Câu 40: She intends to buy the car.

She is

Mã đề: 103

Dap an

SỞ GD & ĐT HÀ NÔI TRƯỜNG THPT SÓC SƠN

ĐỂ KIỂM TRA HỌC KÌ I NĂM HỌC 2023-2024 **MÔN TIẾNG ANH LỚP 10**

Thời gian làm bài: 45 phút Số báo danh: Lớp: Ho và tên: Complete the second sentence so that it has the same meaning as the given one Câu 1: During his presentation, the audience raised a lot of interesting questions for the topic. While he was Câu 2: She intends to buy the car. She is Câu 3: They water the flowers every day. The flowers Câu 4: I find it interesting to do volunteer work. I am Choose the word the stress pattern of which is different from that of the others. Câu 5: D. relax C. major B. effort A. online Câu 6: D. protect C. adopt B. issue A. decide Choose the most suitable response to complete the exchanges. Câu 7: Tan and Lan are talking about their vacation. - Tan: "Lan, I heard you went on a volunteer trip to Ha Giang. How was it?" - Lan: "Amazing! B. Don't mention it. A. No doubt about it. D. I didn't enjoy it. C. I am so happy about it. Câu 8: Tom and Mary are talking about their weekend plan. - Tom: "Why don't we go to the music festival tonight?" - Mary: "___ B. Help yourself. A. That's a good idea. D. Go ahead. C. It's my pleasure. Read the passage and choose the best option for each blank Establishing more environmentally friendly (9) ____ at home is a great way to live more sustainably, and you can widen your reach by extending those initiatives to the land and people around you and help those in your community green their lives, too. First, plant lots of trees. Find an area in your neighborhood (10) ____ would be perfect for some tall, woody plants. Planting new trees is a great way to let nature (11) hold again and get a group of neighbors working together. When your plants grow larger, they'll help cool your neighborhood, combat climate change, foster living habitats, and clean the air. Second, pick up litter. Look for litter beyond the park, too. (12) _____ you are on a walk or jog around your community, carry a small trash bag with you to pick up waste. Trash that isn't bound for recycling or a landfill often ends up in a stream, which can be (13) ____ to aquatic life. Participate in an organized litter or river cleanup event or create your own. These are just a few simple ways to protect the environment where you live. Câu 9: D. efforts C. habits B. solutions A. hobbies Câu 10: **D.** where C. when B. that A. who Câu 11: D. take C. to taking **B.** taking A. to take Câu 12: D. And C. Although B. Because A. While Câu 13: D. harmful C. harmless B. useful

A. useless

Give the correct form of the verbs in brackets		
Câu 14:		103
My son usually (do) exercise in the morning.		
Câu 15:		
The girl asked her parents (give) her some advi	ce.	
Câu 16:		
Hurry up, Linh! Other friends (wait) for us.		
Câu 17:	the state of the s	
They are (excite) volunteer opportunities in our	community.	
Câu 18:		
More than 120,000 people (kill) by the two atom	nic bombs in Hiroshima and Na	igasaki in August, 1945.
Câu 19:		
She permits her little daughter (play) with her f	fiends in the flower garden.	
Câu 20:	d	
I (stand) near the fence when suddenly I heard to Câu 21:	ne voices.	
	in the Cotons	
I hope we (protect) our natural resources better		
Choose the word or phrase that is CLOSEST in mean Câu 22:	ling to the underlined part in the	ne sentence.
	to alassical music as this halps	ma ahill aut
After a stressful day at work, I lie in the bath listening A. judge B. revise	•	erform
Câu 23:	C. Telax D. pe	eriorin
Chau van singing is an ancient form of Vietnamese pe	erformance art which combines	singing and denoing
A. old B. amazing		milar
Read the following passage and choose the best answ		
Doing some forms of voluntary work has never		
million people engaged in voluntary activities in 2013		
benefit to the community. It can take many forms, from		
an animal hospital, or planting trees. When London we		
volunteers were needed to help ensure that the games v		pies, up to 70,000
Volunteers can be anyone of any age. Students		nage to get involved in
some voluntary work. But what motivates volunteers?		
they have free time available. Many mention the opposit		
meet.	ameny to get to amen people and	y would not normany
A relatively new phenomenon is the hope of m	eeting new friends or even a life	e partner through
volunteering. In a recent British survey, 20% of 18-24		
improved since they began volunteering. The same pol		
health and fitness, a quarter lost weight - especially the		
projects - and two-thirds felt less stressed. So, it seems		
even find the person of your dreams.		
Câu 24:		
Which is NOT a form of voluntary work?		
A. Helping children with learning difficulties		
B. Taking part in planting trees.		
C. Improving people's love lives		
D. Working in an animal hospital		
Câu 25:		
What is the passage mainly about?		
A. Volunteering – a new phenomenon	B. Forms of voluntary work	
C. Volunteering in Britain	D. Opportunities to do voluntar	ry work
Câu 26:		
Which of the following is the closest in meaning to the		st paragraph?
A. appreciated	B. donated to	
C. participated in	D. raised	

OLM.VN

Câu 27:					
	llowing is NOT	TRUE according to	the passage?		103
	may help you lo				103
	ay help you find				
	may help you be				
	may improve yo				
Câu 28:	,,				
	word "it" in parag	graph 2 refer to?			
A. voluntary wo			B. free time		
C. age			D. opportunity		
Fill each blank	with an appropr	iate word from the		can be used only	once. There are more
words than nee	The second secon		•	•	
community	adopt	emission	meaningless	volunteer	non-governmental
generous	talented	eliminated	impact	judges	carbon footprint
Câu 29:					
	sense. It seems	to me.			
Câu 30:					
	onal organ	nizations are trying	g to find a solution	to the problem of	world hunger.
Câu 31:					
Both communit	y service and vol	unteerism are an in	nvestment in our	and the pec	ople who live in it.
Câu 32:					
A lot of	businessmen har	ve made valuable	contributions to help	ping needy peopl	e.
Câu 33:					
She has joined	the panel of	on the popular	TV talent show.		
Câu 34:					
Small changes	n your daily habi	its can help reduce	the you pro	oduce.	
Câu 35:					
The contestants	receiving the fev	west viewers' votes	s are from	the contest.	
Câu 36:					
			s good for the envir		
Choose the und	lerlined word or	phrase (A, B, C or	r D) that needs cor	recting	
Câu 37:					
	tragic ending ma				
A. made	В. 6	ending	C. crying	D. wi	th
Câu 38:			t oth		
	echnology <u>was</u> st	ill not <u>invent</u> in <u>the</u>			
A. invent			B. was		
C. the 19 th cent	ury		D. The hydrog	en	
Câu 39:					
	g along the corrid	or when he was se	eeing a job advertise	ement on the noti	ce board.
A. when			B. on		
C. was walking			D. was seeing		
Câu 40:				., ,,	
			ut you can purchase		
A. them	В.	can buy	C. for	D. bu	.t

Mã đề: 104

Dap an

SỞ GD & ĐT HÀ NỘI TRƯỜNG THPT SỐC SƠN

OLM.VN

ĐỂ KIỂM TRA HỌC KÌ I NĂM HỌC 2023-2024 MÔN TIẾNG ANH LỚP 10 Thời gian làm bài: 45 phút

TRUONG THPT SO	CSON	WON TIENG 2	
		Thời gian làm	Sá báo danh:
Họ và tên:		Lóp:	So bao dami
Read the passage and	d choose the best option for	or each blank	root way to live more sustainably
Establishing n	nore environmentally frier	adly (1) at nome is a g	reat way to live more sustainably,
and you can widen yo	our reach by extending tho	se initiatives to the land and	d people around you and help those
·itr. o	roon their lives too		
First, plant lot	s of trees. Find an area in	your neighborhood (2)	would be perfect for some tall,
woody plants. Planting	ng new trees is a great way	to let nature (3) noid	again and get a group of neighbors
working together. Wl	nen your plants grow large	er, they'll help cool your nei	ghborhood, combat climate change,
foster living habitats,	and clean the air.	1.1 1.4 (4)	way are on a walk or jog around
Second, pick	up litter. Look for litter be	yond the park, too. (4)	you are on a walk or jog around
your community, car	ry a small trash bag with y	ou to pick up waste. Trash	that isn't bound for recycling or a
landfill often ends up	in a stream, which can be	to aquatic life. Pa	articipate in an organized litter or
river cleanun event o	r create your own.		
These are jus	t a few simple ways to pro	tect the environment where	e you live.
Câu 1:		C . C . +-	D. hobbies
A. solutions	B. habits	C. efforts	D. Hobbies
Câu 2:		0.1.	D. when
A. who	B. where	C. that	D. when
Câu 3:		C to tales	D. to taking
A. taking	B. take	C. to take	D. to taking
Câu 4:		C Deserve	D. While
A. Although	B. And	C. Because	D. Willie
Câu 5:		C 6-1	D. harmful
A. harmless	B. useless	C. useful	
Read the following	passage and choose the b	est answer for each of the	with people in Britain Over 20
Doing some	forms of voluntary work h	as never been more popula	r with people in Britain. Over 20
million people enga	ged in voluntary activities	in 2013. Volunteering mea	ans giving up time to do work of
benefit to the comm	unity. It can take many for	ms, from working with chi	ldren with learning difficulties, or in
an animal hospital,	or planting trees. When Lo	ondon won its bid to nost th	e 2012 Olympics, up to 70,000
volunteers were nee	ded to help ensure that the	games were a success.	rars often manage to get involved in
Volunteers of	an be anyone of any age.	Students and full-time work	kers often manage to get involved in
some voluntary wor	k. But what motivates vol	unteers? Some do <u>It</u> for a se	ense of selflessness while others find
they have free time	available. Many mention t	he opportunity to get to kn	ow people they would not normally
A relatively	new phenomenon is the h	ope of meeting new friends	or even a life partner through
	Daisial anguar 200/	of 18-24 year-olds and 8%	of over-obs said their love fives had
· 1 -! +l- ov	bogon volunteering The	same poll found that nearly	mail of volunteers enjoyed improve
1 11 101		cially those working with C	illidiell of doing conservation
projects - and two-t	hirds felt less stressed. So	, it seems volunteering may	improve your life, and you may
even find the person	n of your dreams.		
Câu 6:			
What does the work	d "it" in paragraph 2 refer	to?	
A. voluntary work		B. opportunity	
C. free time		D. age	
Câu 7:			
What is the passage	e mainly about?		
A. Opportunities to	do voluntary work	B. Forms of volu	ntary work
- PPottiments			

C. Volunteering in Britain	D. Volunteering – a new	-
Câu 8:		104
Which of the following is NOT TRUE according to the	e passage?	
A. Volunteering may improve your health.		
B. Volunteering may help you lose weight.		
C. Volunteering may help you become famous.		
D. Volunteer may help you find your life partner.		
Câu 9:		
Which is NOT a form of voluntary work?		
A. Helping children with learning difficulties		
B. Taking part in planting trees.		
C. Working in an animal hospital		
D. Improving people's love lives		
Câu 10:		
Which of the following is the closest in meaning to th	e phrase "engaged in" in t	he first paragraph?
A. donated to	B. raised	1 0 1
C. participated in	D. appreciated	
Choose the word or phrase that is CLOSEST in med		rt in the sentence.
Câu 11:	and to me manerane par	
Chau van singing is an <u>ancient</u> form of Vietnamese p	erformance art which com	hines singing and dancing.
A. wonderful B. similar	C. amazing	D. old
Câu 12:	C. amazing	D. 010
After a stressful day at work, I lie in the bath listening	to classical music as this l	helps me chill out
	C. perform	D. relax
1-1,1-1,1-1,1-1,1-1,1-1,1-1,1-1,1-1,1-1	•	
Choose the word the stress pattern of which is differ	ent from that of the others	•
Câu 13:	C 1-1:1-	D mustost
A. adopt B. issue	C. decide	D. protect
Câu 14:	a .	D!:
A. relax B. effort	C. major	D. online
Give the correct form of the verbs in brackets		
Câu 15:		
They are (excite) volunteer opportunities in ou	r community.	
Câu 16:		
I hope we (protect) our natural resources better	in the future.	
Câu 17:		
I (stand) near the fence when suddenly I heard	the voices.	
Câu 18:		
More than 120,000 people (kill) by the two ato	mic bombs in Hiroshima a	and Nagasaki in August, 1945.
Câu 19:		
The girl asked her parents (give) her some adv	ice.	
Câu 20:		
She permits her little daughter (play) with her	friends in the flower garden	n.
Câu 21:		
My son usually (do) exercise in the morning		
Câu 22:		
Hurry up, Linh! Other friends (wait) for us.		
Choose the underlined word or phrase (A, B, C or L) that needs correcting	
Câu 23:		
You can buy the tickets for the show at the gate, but	ou can purchase them onli	ine.
A. them B. can buy	C. but	D. for

He was walking	along the corridor	when he was seei	ng a job advertiser	ment on the notice	e board. 104
A. was walking			B. on		
C. when			D. was seeing		
Câu 25:					
The hydrogen te	chnology was still	not invent in the	19th century.		
A. was			B. invent		
C. The hydrogen	1		D. the 19 th cent	ury	
Câu 26:					
This story with t	ragic ending made	e me crying.			
A. with	B. m		C. ending	D. cryi	ing
	cond sentence so	that it has the sam	_	given one	
	interesting to do				
I am					
	ater the flowers e				
		the audience raised			e topic.
	ends to buy the ca				
		···			
		e to complete the			
Cau 31: Tan and	d Lan are talking a	about their vacation	u. Ha Giana Haw w	as it?"	
		a volunteer trip to l	na Glang. How wa	as it:	
- Lan: "Amazing			D. No doubt ab	out it	
A. Don't mentio			B. No doubt ab		
C. I am so happy			D. I didn't enjoy	y it.	
Can 72. Tom or					
		g about their week			
- Tom: "Why do	on't we go to the m	g about their week nusic festival tonig			
- Tom: "Why do	on't we go to the m		ht?"		
- Tom: "Why do	on't we go to the m		ht?" B. It's my pleas		
- Tom: "Why do - Mary: " A. That's a good C. Go ahead.	on't we go to the m " I idea.	nusic festival tonig	ht?" B. It's my pleas D. Help yourse	lf.	
- Tom: "Why do - Mary: " A. That's a good C. Go ahead.	on't we go to the m " I idea.	nusic festival tonig	ht?" B. It's my pleas D. Help yourse	lf.	once. There are more
- Tom: "Why do - Mary: " A. That's a good C. Go ahead.	on't we go to the ment of the	nusic festival tonig	ht?" B. It's my pleas D. Help yourse	lf.	once. There are more
- Tom: "Why do - Mary: " A. That's a good C. Go ahead. Fill each blank	on't we go to the ment of the	nusic festival tonig	ht?" B. It's my pleas D. Help yourse	lf.	once. There are more non-governmental
- Tom: "Why do - Mary: "	on't we go to the ment of the	nusic festival tonig ate word from the emission	B. It's my pleas D. Help yourse box. (Each word	olf. can be used only	
- Tom: "Why do - Mary: "	on't we go to the ment of the	ate word from the emission eliminated	B. It's my pleas D. Help yourse box. (Each word of meaningless impact	olf. can be used only volunteer judges	non-governmental
- Tom: "Why do - Mary: "	on't we go to the ment of the	ate word from the emission eliminated	B. It's my pleas D. Help yourse box. (Each word of meaningless impact	olf. can be used only volunteer judges	non-governmental
- Tom: "Why do - Mary: "	on't we go to the ment of the	nusic festival tonig ate word from the emission	B. It's my pleas D. Help yourse box. (Each word of meaningless impact	olf. can be used only volunteer judges	non-governmental
- Tom: "Why do - Mary: " A. That's a good C. Go ahead. Fill each blank words than need community generous Câu 33: The contestants Câu 34:	on't we go to the man appropriate. with an appropriate. adopt talented receiving the few	ate word from the emission eliminated est viewers' votes a	B. It's my pleas D. Help yourse box. (Each word of meaningless impact are from	volunteer judges the contest.	non-governmental carbon footprint
- Tom: "Why do - Mary: " A. That's a good C. Go ahead. Fill each blank words than need community generous Câu 33: The contestants Câu 34: Many internation	on't we go to the man appropriate. with an appropriate. adopt talented receiving the few	ate word from the emission eliminated	B. It's my pleas D. Help yourse box. (Each word of meaningless impact are from	volunteer judges the contest.	non-governmental carbon footprint
- Tom: "Why do - Mary: " A. That's a good C. Go ahead. Fill each blank words than need community generous Câu 33: The contestants Câu 34: Many internatio Câu 35:	on't we go to the man appropriated.) adopt talented receiving the few onal organ	ate word from the emission eliminated est viewers' votes a	B. It's my pleas D. Help yourse box. (Each word of the meaningless impact are from to find a solution to	volunteer judges the contest.	non-governmental carbon footprint
- Tom: "Why do - Mary: " A. That's a good C. Go ahead. Fill each blank words than need community generous Câu 33: The contestants Câu 34: Many internatio Câu 35: Small changes i	on't we go to the man appropriated.) adopt talented receiving the few onal organ	ate word from the emission eliminated est viewers' votes a	B. It's my pleas D. Help yourse box. (Each word of the meaningless impact are from to find a solution to	volunteer judges the contest.	non-governmental carbon footprint
- Tom: "Why do - Mary: " A. That's a good C. Go ahead. Fill each blank words than need community generous Câu 33: The contestants Câu 34: Many internatio Câu 35: Small changes i Câu 36:	on't we go to the man appropriated.) adopt talented receiving the fewer and organing your daily habit	emission eliminated est viewers' votes a izations are trying s can help reduce t	B. It's my pleas D. Help yourse box. (Each word of the you pro-	volunteer judges the contest. to the problem of oduce.	non-governmental carbon footprint world hunger.
- Tom: "Why do - Mary: " A. That's a good C. Go ahead. Fill each blank words than need community generous Câu 33: The contestants Câu 34: Many internatio Câu 35: Small changes i Câu 36: A lot of	on't we go to the man appropriated.) adopt talented receiving the fewer and organing your daily habit	ate word from the emission eliminated est viewers' votes a	B. It's my pleas D. Help yourse box. (Each word of the you pro-	volunteer judges the contest. to the problem of oduce.	non-governmental carbon footprint world hunger.
- Tom: "Why do - Mary: " A. That's a good C. Go ahead. Fill each blank words than need community generous Câu 33: The contestants Câu 34: Many internatio Câu 35: Small changes i Câu 36: A lot of Câu 37:	on't we go to the man appropriate ded.) adopt talented receiving the few onal organism your daily habit businessmen have	emission eliminated est viewers' votes a izations are trying s can help reduce t e made valuable co	B. It's my pleas D. Help yourse box. (Each word of the you pro-	volunteer judges the contest. to the problem of oduce.	non-governmental carbon footprint world hunger.
- Tom: "Why do - Mary: " A. That's a good C. Go ahead. Fill each blank words than need community generous Câu 33: The contestants Câu 34: Many internatio Câu 35: Small changes i Câu 36: A lot of Câu 37: Her story is non	on't we go to the man appropriated.) adopt talented receiving the fewer and organing your daily habit	emission eliminated est viewers' votes a izations are trying s can help reduce t e made valuable co	B. It's my pleas D. Help yourse box. (Each word of the you pro-	volunteer judges the contest. to the problem of oduce.	non-governmental carbon footprint world hunger.
- Tom: "Why do - Mary: " A. That's a good C. Go ahead. Fill each blank words than need community generous Câu 33: The contestants Câu 34: Many internatio Câu 35: Small changes i Câu 36: A lot of Câu 37: Her story is non Câu 38:	on't we go to the man appropriated.) adopt talented receiving the few onal organism your daily habit businessmen haves	emission eliminated est viewers' votes a sizations are trying s can help reduce to me.	B. It's my pleas D. Help yourse box. (Each word of meaningless impact are from to find a solution to find a solution to the you proportion to help	volunteer judges the contest. to the problem of oduce.	non-governmental carbon footprint world hunger.
- Tom: "Why do - Mary: " A. That's a good C. Go ahead. Fill each blank words than need community generous Câu 33: The contestants Câu 34: Many internatio Câu 35: Small changes i Câu 36: A lot of Câu 37: Her story is non Câu 38: She has joined to	on't we go to the man appropriated.) adopt talented receiving the few onal organism your daily habit businessmen haves	emission eliminated est viewers' votes a izations are trying s can help reduce t e made valuable co	B. It's my pleas D. Help yourse box. (Each word of meaningless impact are from to find a solution to find a solution to the you proportion to help	volunteer judges the contest. to the problem of oduce.	non-governmental carbon footprint world hunger.
- Tom: "Why do - Mary: " A. That's a good C. Go ahead. Fill each blank words than need community generous Câu 33: The contestants Câu 34: Many internatio Câu 35: Small changes i Câu 36: A lot of Câu 37: Her story is non Câu 38: She has joined to Câu 39:	on't we go to the man appropriated.) adopt talented receiving the few onal organism your daily habit businessmen have asense. It seems the panel of	ate word from the emission eliminated est viewers' votes a izations are trying s can help reduce t e made valuable co to me. on the popular T	B. It's my pleas D. Help yourse box. (Each word of meaningless impact are from to find a solution to find a solution to find a solution to the you proportion to help	lf. can be used only volunteer judges the contest. to the problem of oduce. ping needy people	non-governmental carbon footprint world hunger.
- Tom: "Why do - Mary: "	on't we go to the man appropriated.) adopt talented receiving the few onal organism your daily habit businessmen have asense. It seems the panel of	emission eliminated est viewers' votes a sizations are trying s can help reduce to me.	B. It's my pleas D. Help yourse box. (Each word of meaningless impact are from to find a solution to find a solution to find a solution to the you proportion to help	lf. can be used only volunteer judges the contest. to the problem of oduce. ping needy people	non-governmental carbon footprint world hunger.
- Tom: "Why do - Mary: "	on't we go to the man appropriated.) adopt talented receiving the fewer onal organ n your daily habit businessmen have asense. It seems the panel of a green life	ate word from the emission eliminated est viewers' votes a izations are trying s can help reduce t e made valuable co to me. on the popular T	B. It's my pleas D. Help yourse box. (Each word of meaningless impact are from to find a solution to find a solution to help ontributions to help "V talent show. good for the envir	the contest. to the problem of oduce. ping needy people fronment.	non-governmental carbon footprint world hunger.